
Circular No (41) for 2014 

Ceremony to honor Distinguished Federal Government Employees 

within ‘Tetahal’ Program   

 

To: All Independent Federal Entities & Authorities 

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would 

like to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your 

endeavors. 

 

Further to our circular No 23 of 2014 regarding the ceremony to launch 

‘Testahal’ Program initiative, which was held on 10/04/2014; FAHR has the 

pleasure of inviting you to attend the ceremony organized to honor the 

Federal Government employees who demonstrated excellent performance 

according to the standards of ‘Testahal’ Program, the first round.  

 

The event will be held under the patronage of His Excellency Humaid 

Mohamed Al Qatami, Minister of Education and Chairman of the 

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources, on Thursday 

26/06/2014, at 12:30 pm, at Grand Hyatt Dubai hotel. 

Thank you for your cooperation 

Issued on: June 23, 2014 

 

Dr.  Abdulrahman Al Awar, 

Director General, 

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

 
For more information and registration, please contact  
 
Waoud Al Darmaki       Te: 04 231 91 16   Email: WAIDarmaki@gov.ae 

 

mailto:WAIDarmaki@gov.ae

